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Title Agent Licensing Now Mandatory In New York
Judicial Title Among The First To Be Granted A License

Insurance Law Section 2102, which becomes effective at the end of September, requires every title
agent conducting business in New York State to be licensed. We are excited to announce that
Judicial Title Insurance Agency LLC was granted its license on September 18, 2014, one of the first
licenses to be issued in New York State.

Title agent licensing has been advocated for over ten years by the New York State Land Title
Association (NYSLTA). The NYSLTA has worked extensively with state officials to reach a
consensus on this important development for the title insurance industry. Richard Giliotti, President
of Judicial Title, is the chairman of the Agents section of the NYSLTA and has been a leader in
achieving passage of the Agents Licensing Bill.

This law is a benefit to all consumers of title insurance and is designed to increase consumer
protections and define industry standards. When ordering title insurance in New York State, it is
important to verify that the company is a licensed title agent.

Judicial Title will continue to serve our clients with the highest level of excellence and integrity.
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